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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

1)  Connie Baker has returned to the Library as of today, May 3.

     We would like to enthusiastically welcome her back!

2)  It is expected that the Government Documents SL-2 position will soon be approved by Human 
Resources.  Anyone interested in applying for this position should contact Germaine Hoynos no later than 
Monday, May 7th.  Attached is a draft copy of the Position Description that was submitted to Human 
Resources.

STUDENT EVENTS AT THE LIBRARY :

Last years 2006 Winner of the University Libraries Distinguished Student Employee Award Claudia 
Toloza introduced and presented this year award winner Jessica Fishmen with this years 2007 award 
-

Pictures of 2007 Student Staff Pizza Party - 

SPOTLIGHT ON VICTOR:

Victor has been nominated by Allison Clough to receive a Campus Life Award for his role as Advisor to 
the Library Club.  This nomination is specifically for the Most Outstanding Advisor Award, which is given 
to a selected faculty or staff member who serves as an advisor, is involved and available for students at 
all times, offers knowledge and experience to the organization, and provides assistance and support on 
an on-going basis.  

Held annually, the Campus Life Awards program recognizes Stony Brook's student leaders, student 
organizations, advisors to student groups, and faculty/teaching staff for excellence in leadership and 
campus involvement. 

ALTHOUGH VICTOR WAS NOT SELECTED WE ARE PROUD OF THE FACT THAT HE WAS 
NOMINATED.  There's always another chance next year!

LILRC PROGRAM ON OFF-SITE STORAGE:
To be held on Friday, June 8, 2007 at Farmingdale Public Library.  Information with registration form is 

attached.


